
2024
Summer TESOL 
Institute  

The 2024 TESOL (Teaching English to
Speakers of Other Languages) 
Summer Institute will be a six-week 
institute held online from June 10th to 
July 18th.

The institute classes will run
Monday through Friday from 8:00 am - 
1:30 pm. The courses are offered online 
during the Summer Institute. No course 
pre-requisites are needed, 400-level 
courses are for undergraduate credit 
and 500-level courses for graduate 
credit.

LLSS 456/556 – First and Second 
Language Development within Cultural 
Contexts
LLSS 459/559 – Second Language 
Literacy
LLSS 482/581 – Teaching English as a 
Second Language

coehs.unm.edu

How to register:
For best consideration, submit 
your application by May 10th, 
2024. Notification of acceptance 
will be e-mailed to applicants within 
two weeks after receipt of the 
application. 

If you are not currently a UNM 
student, you will need to apply for 
UNM non-degree status, call 
505-277-8900 or visit this website.

If you are interested in attending 
the 2024 TESOL Summer Institute,
please follow this link to complete 
the application. 

If you have any questions, using the 
subject “TESOL Institute,” please 
email Carlos LópezLeiva 
(callopez@unm.edu)

If you are already a practicing 
teacher, please contact your district 
as your district may provide tuition 
reimbursement!

http://coehs.unm.edu
https://www.unm.edu/apply/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=MJiqJfngK0iJfho7PIVeXB0u4w0EHBpKvVg37oBeKidURFk4Q00zWTlKSk44NzMyTEpJWk81UVRaSi4u
mailto: callopez@unm.edu
https://admapp.unm.edu/index.html?_gl=1*1nyimzp*_gcl_au*MTA3MzY0ODk2My4xNzAxNTgxMjc0
https://forms.office.com/r/pnj9z4sVYL?origin=lprLink



